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Thank you, President,
The delegation of Poland would like to thank Liberia for the presentation of the third national report under the UPR process.
Accountability is a foundation of both domestic and international systems of protection of human rights. Therefore, Poland recommends to Liberia to: 

· fully support and undertake concrete steps towards establishment of an independent war crimes court, in close cooperation and with relevant assistance of the UN. 

Poland welcomes the continuous moratorium on executing death penalty. In this context, Poland recommends to Liberia to:
· undertake concrete legislative actions to repeal the death penalty from national law in conformity with its obligations under the Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights (ICCPR).
Poland commends 2018 executive order of the President of Liberia which bans Female Genital Mutilation. To this end we recommend to Liberia to:

· formally embed the executive order in law and to introduce sanctions adequate to such crime and to ensure utmost diligence of police and prosecution service in investigating such cases.
I thank you, 
